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Associate Editor

CUAJ is looking to fill one of its Associate Editor (AE) positions. The newly appointed AE 
would begin in July 2021 for a four-year term, with the possibility for renewal of only one 
further term. 

The AE tasks include but are not limited to: 
•	 Soliciting the highest-quality work on the journal’s behalf; 
•	 Recommending potential manuscript topics and authors; 
•	 Involvement in the peer-review process (through peer-review, overseeing  
	 editorial decisions, and assisting the editorial office in ensuring the robustness  
	 of the reviewer database); 
•	 Strategic planning for the journal; 
•	 Attending any Editorial Board meetings.

Applicants should have a strong scholarly track record, extensive review and editorial experience, 
and exceptional verbal and written communication skills.

Interested parties can submit a CV and a brief letter outlining their qualifications, attributes,  
and thoughts on the role directly to the CUAJ Managing Editor at adriana.modica@cua.org. 

The application deadline is May 3, 2021.


